
Rotary Club of
Westerville Sunrise

Club Meeting

Westerville Sunrise
Meets at The Old Bag of
Nails Pub
24 N State St Fl 3
Westerville, OH 43081-
2119
Time: Wednesday at
07:15 AM

Speakers

Birthdays

Kurt Pritz
October 24th
Lawrence Rick Sellers
October 25th
Tim Bowers
October 25th
Gary Yoko
October 27th
Thomas N. Applegate
November 2nd
Kathy Cook
November 4th
Michael Herron
November 5th
David M Chapman
November 14th

Years of Service

Douglas Fosselman MD
11-10-1999
22 Years
Robert P. Freed
10-25-2006
15 Years
Tiffany McGinnis
10-24-2007
14 Years
Jud Beachler
11-07-2012
9 Years
Jon Cleary
10-30-2013
8 Years
Coutanya Coombs
10-21-2015
6 Years
Timothy Scott Dorne
10-25-2017
4 Years
David M Chapman
10-31-2018
3 Years
Richard Schorling
10-23-2019
2 Years

Fall is Back! And So is Sunrise Rotary.
Westerville Sunrise Rotary
meetings are once again being
offered in a hybrid format.
Please join in the breakfast
meeting in person at the Bag of
Nails (masking when not
eating) or log-in from wherever
you may be on Wednesday
mornings. In order to minimize
risk to our members and
guests, please refrain from in-
person attendance if you are
experiencing any type of illness
symptoms.

Join Zoom Meeting
WSR Wednesday Morning
Meeting Link

Meeting ID: 882 4556 1061
Passcode: 723850
One tap mobile

+16465588656,,88245561061#,,,, *723850# US (New York)
+13017158592,,88245561061#,,,, *723850# US (Washington DC)

Dial by your location
+1 646 558 8656 US (New York)
+1 301 715 8592 US (Washington DC)
+1 312 626 6799 US (Chicago)
+1 669 900 9128 US (San Jose)
+1 253 215 8782 US (Tacoma)
+1 346 248 7799 US (Houston)
Meeting ID: 882 4556 1061
Passcode: 723850
Find your local number: https://us02web.zoom.us/u/ kepKbdods

National Veterans Museum - Rotary Tour November 7
By Julie Ann Colley on Monday, October 11, 2021

Join Sunrise Rotarians at the National Veterans Memorial and Museum Sunday, November 7.
Our Museum Group Tours will begin at 3:00 pm and every 10 minutes thereafter, with the last tour starting at 3:50 pm. A maximum of 15 people will be
permitted in each tour group. The tours last approximately 45 minutes.Guests are encouraged to visit all three levels of the NVM and the outdoor gardens
before and/or after your guided tour. Currently, a special limited engagement on PTSD is located on the lower level.

Parking is located in the lot directly west of the National Veterans Memorial and Museum (enter from Broad Street at traffic light). Bring your parking ticket
with you into NVM and your ticket will be validated at the Welcome Desk for a discount rate of $5 for up to 3 hours. Veterans, Active-Duty Military and Gold
Star Families receive complimentary parking validation stickers. Upon exit, payment is made via credit card only with your validated parking ticket. You should
expect to arrive at least 15 minutes before your tour starts and make your way to the entrance. Standard COVID protocol as required by Columbus includes
wearing masks, social distancing, etc.

The cost for the tour of the National Veterans Memorial and Museum is $12 per person. As our Club needs to pay for all admissions in advance, your sign-up
commits you to paying the $12 per person even if you are not able to attend. NOTE: Veterans, Active Military, Gold Star Families and members of the NVM
are free of charge � PLEASE note this on your sign-up genius reservation. Sign Up Here LAST DAY TO RSVP is Wednesday, November 5.

National Veterans Memorial and Museum
300 West Broad Street, Columbus, Ohio

and/or

Optional Dinner Following NVM Tour Begins at 5:15 PM
Spaghetti Warehouse. Order and pay individually.
397 W. Broad Street, Columbus, Ohio 43215

We are targeting to have a private intimate location within Spaghetti Warehouse. If you cannot be at NVM you are still welcomed to join us for dinner. Please

http://maps.google.com/maps?q=40.126520000,-82.931820000
http://maps.google.com/maps?q=40.126520000,-82.931820000
http://maps.google.com/maps?q=40.126520000,-82.931820000
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88245561061?pwd=aFdBczRGVE1yVng5dVNMMTJBOG0zdz09
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88245561061?pwd=aFdBczRGVE1yVng5dVNMMTJBOG0zdz09
https://us02web.zoom.us/u/kepKbdods
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20F0B44ADA729A0F85-national


find the reservation for the Spaghetti Warehouse Dinner at the end of the Sign-Up Genius for the Tour and note how many will be attending.

Your 50/50 Raffle Chances are now even more Remote!
Just kidding. But starting
October 6, Zoomlanders will be
able to participate in the WSR
50-50 raffle remotely. To sign
up, send an email to Dave
Collinsworth at
daveandjane90@gmail.com and
request participation on a
week-to-week basis or
indefinitely pending your return
to in-person meetings. Send
that email now and try out your
luck!

Rotarians Beautify the Westerville South Peace Garden
Thanks to the Rotarians who
helped stain the Peace Garden
Trellis last Friday. A lot of
things aligned to make the
Rotary Peace Garden project
what it is. When, then
President-Elect, Mark Morgan
was looking for a project to
fund using the District Grant
process, it was suggested by
Assistant City Manager, Julie
Colley, that a possible project
may exist with Westerville City
Schools. This is also the
general time when the idea of
Peace was really gaining
traction with Rotary
International and Peace
Building Clubs were coming
into existence. It also just so
happened around this time that
Westerville South High School
was due for a renovation &
expansion and the Westerville
Education Foundation was
hosting focus groups between
student and community leaders
to identify what the students
wanted most to facilitate a
positive learning environment.
Upon listening to the students,
one of the things they wanted
most was a safe space in the
schools.
Serendipity! The idea for a
Rotary Peace Garden came into
being and with the collaboration
of John Kellog, Jeff LaRose and

Scott Dorne with WCS, and Bob Gibson from Triad Architects our contributions were accepted. The first project in Mark's year was the waterfall graphic that
you can see on the windows in the background of these pictures. My year's grant was the trellis we stained last Friday. The subsequent two years(?) will
include the pavers to finish the space and branding it the Rotary Peace Garden.
It is our hope that this multi-year, grant funded project fulfills on the idea of a safe space and communicates to South's students that there is a community
ready to support their need for Peace. Thank you to Mark, Bob and John for their willingness to join projects over their Presidential years to see this project
through. And thank you to all of the Sunrise Members who contribute to the RI and WSR Foundations; your donations make projects like this possible."

- Past President Tom Strasburg

WSR Social Committee November Save-the-Dates
Sunday, November 7 �

https://mail.google.com/mail/?view=cm&fs=1&tf=1&to=daveandjane90@gmail.com


Group Tour of the National
Veterans Memorial and
Museum, 300 West Broad
Street, Dinner following at a
location TBD

Saturday, November 27 �
OSU vs Michigan Football Game
Social, Old Bag of Nails (3rd
Floor) 12:00 pm kick-off

Lunches for the Dream Center
Thank you Paul Kulik and
WARM for your help in hosting
our latest peanut butter
sandwich brigade. Many
donations of supplies were
packaged with care for our
friends at the Dream Center.

Thank you upcoming Greeters & Invocators

Date Greeters Invocation & Pledge

20-Oct-21
Club Meeting

McGinnis, Tiffany Klein, Amanda

27-Oct-21
Club Meeting

Maze, Jamie Linch, Heather



Proposed New Members
The following individuals are being proposed for membership in the Westerville Sunrise Rotary Club. Please find a way to say hello to Anne VanBuskirk!

Please Suggest Guest Speakers

Enlighten your fellow Rotarians. Suggest a speaker to brighten our day! No reasonable suggestion refused. But your guest must be willing to attend in person.
Email Bob Stewart at: bob@smartbusinesssystems.com or Mike Herron at blujks@hotmail.com

New! Virtual Meetings - Call for Info

Club Leaders

Robert K Gibson
President

John R. Kellogg
President-Elect

Michael Herron Theresa Petraszak

https://mail.google.com/mail/?view=cm&fs=1&tf=1&to=bob@smartbusinesssystems.com
https://mail.google.com/mail/?view=cm&fs=1&tf=1&to=blujks@hotmail.com
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=800286578
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=800415917
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=800353675
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=800751205


President-Nominee
Club Executive Secretary

Secretary

Gregory Ruban
Treasurer

Thomas Strasburg
iPast President

James G. Flaherty
Club TRF Chair
Club Director

Allen Jefferson Fox
Club Director

Jared Goodsite
Club Director

Lynn L Miller
Club Director

Anthony Mujic
Club Director

Kenneth L. Wright
Club Director

David A. Collinsworth
Sergeant-at-Arms

Paul E. Kulik
Club Peace Committee Chair

Thomas J. Kleven
Asst Governor

https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=800685848
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=800257944
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=800122622
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=800513700
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=800300254
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=800674440
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=800622712
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=800670731
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=800122599
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=800122631
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=800122852

